
 
 

Notice of Submittal to Legislative Reference Bureau 

Pursuant to 2015 Wisconsin Act 266 

 
The Department of Safety and Professional Services (DSPS), in consultation with the 
Controlled Substances Board, has determined that the Prescription Drug Monitoring 

Program (PDMP) under s. 961.385, Wis. Stats., as affected by 2015 Wisconsin Act 266, 
will be operational and capable of electronically transmitting records to practitioners 

beginning on April 1, 2017. 
 
 
 


